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Imperial Reports Huckleberry Mine Operations Temporarily  
Suspended as Access Road is Threatened by Wildfires  

 
Vancouver, BC – August 17, 2010 - Imperial Metals Corporation (TSX:III) reports that wildfires burning in the area of 
the Huckleberry mine have forced temporary suspension of operations. The Huckleberry mine is located 123 kilometres 
southwest of Houston, British Columbia.  At the time of this release, the wildfires are approximately 50 kilometres from the 
plant site. The access road to the mine and the power line which services the mine are threatened.  The mill complex is not 
threatened at present, however the mine workforce has been reduced to a maintenance crew only, and mining and milling 
operations were temporarily suspended on August 16. 
  
Imperial will post updates on the situation at the Huckleberry mine on its website [www.imperialmetals.com] and will issue 
a news release when resumption of operations can be confirmed. 
 
Imperial is a mine development and operating company based in Vancouver, British Columbia, and holds a 50% interest in the 
Huckleberry open pit copper/molybdenum producing mine in northern British Columbia. 
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Contact: Brian Kynoch, President 604.669.8959; Patrick McAndless, Vice President Exploration 604.488.2665; Sabine 
Goetz, Investor Relations 604.488.2657 // website: www.imperialmetals.com // email: info@imperialmetals.com 


